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Are you immunized against the flu? 

Stop the flu among patients and staff. 

The Los Angeles County Health Officer Order requires  
all healthcare personnel to be immunized against the flu. 
If declined, staff must wear a mask during patient care. 

For more information about getting the flu immunization: 
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